





To whomsoever this may concern,

As Captain of 26 mtr. Riva 88 Domino #22 m.y. “Friday 13th”  I herewith confirm that Ferox by Rennsli is added to 
all Fuel since March 2022.
This privately owned Riva, with basis in the Marina Ibiza, is actively used throughout the season and mainly 
travels throughout the Balearic Islands region.

With this letter we confirm that Ferox is completely safe to use.
The MTU-Engines responded positively after Ferox was added to the fuel, it was obvious that the engines ran 
smoother and increased power was felt.

Both the owners and crew are convinced of the positive effects Ferox creates and also appreciate that both fuel 
consumption and the production of harmful emissions are reduced due to the improved combustion process. We 
therefore  confirm that “Friday 13th” continues to add Ferox in the future.

Sincerely,

Eric Bouwes
Captain m.y. “Friday 13th”
Ibiza
Spain
	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 



